
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Santiago December 8, 2019 

 

 

Dear 

Shihan, Sensei y Senpai 

 

The World kyokushin budokai Chile and Shihan Alejandro Valdivia member of the 

international committee W.K.B, have the plausure of inviting you to participate in the World 

Cup W.K.B that will take place on Saturday the 19 of october 2019, in the National Sports 

Stadium in Santiago de Chile. 

 

 All detailed and complementary information to the event is found on the oficial WKB 

web page  www.worldcupwkbchile.com 

 

 

 

 It would be a pleasure to host you in Chile and count with you as participants, trainers, 

official members and/or companions. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         Shihan Alejandro Valdivia 

http://www.worldcupwkbchile.com/

